
ANNUAL MUNICIPAL REPORT  
PUBLIC MEETING
DATE: Monday, June 24, 2024 at 6 pm 
LOCATION: City Hall - 10631 - 100 Street
The City of Fort St. John will be holding a public 
meeting on June 24, 2024 at 6 pm in Council 
Chambers at City Hall (10631 - 100 Street) to receive 
the Annual Municipal Report. The purpose of this 
meeting is to review the annual report and to 
receive submissions and questions from the public.

This report includes the 2024 goals and objectives, 
an update on 2023 goals and objectives, the 2023 
audited financial statements, and a report on 
permissive property tax exemptions. Copies of the 
report are available on the City’s website at  
www.fortstjohn.ca or at City Hall, 10631 - 100 
Street.

Any inquiries regarding this public meeting or the 
Annual Municipal Report may be directed to:

City of Fort St. John Communications 
communications@fortstjohn.ca 
250-794-3313

Your comments are important and residents 
who wish to make comments on this proposed 
application can submit them in one of the following 
ways:

Submit written comments by  
4:30 pm on Friday, June 21, 2024:

In-person or by mail

City of Fort St. John 
10631 – 100 Street 
Fort St. John, BC V1J 3Z5 
Attention: Bonnie McCue, Corporate Officer

Email

legislativeservices@fortstjohn.ca

Attend the Public Meeting:  
Monday, June 24, 2024 at 6 pm

Written comments received will be distributed to 
Council for their consideration at the meeting.

fortstjohn.ca


